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INTERESTED IN BEING PUBLISHED IN A 
PEER-REVIEWED NEWSLETTER? 

The Center for Teaching and Learning in the 
Michael D. Eisner College of Education at Cal 
State Northridge is actively seeking submissions 
for the next issue of T-CARE. Share your practical 
strategies, your helpful resources, and your 
educational insights in this open topic call for 
submissions! 

FOR MORE INFORMATION AND 
ACCESS TO PAST ISSUES OF 
T-CARE, PLEASE VISIT: 

 

 https://www.csun.edu/center-teaching-learning/publications 

 

Please email all submissions to: ctl@csun.edu 


